
A Thank You from the Family of 
Aaron Joseph

We are sincerely grateful for the outpouring of support we received 
from the community after Aaron’s passing. Your friendship, food, calls, 

flowers, and cards helped us through the toughest days, and your 
ongoing expressions of comfort help us even more today. 
Special thanks go to Rim Architects, Herb Schroeder and 

the students at ANSEP, and Tan Schmidt for creating 
the beautiful memorial celebration. Aaron has touched us all, 

but your kindness will be felt forever.

Nancy, Stacy, Matt, Warren and 
our extended Family 16

28
59

162859.indd   1 5/18/2010   1:23:03 PM


